
There will be a Church Council Meeting on Monday,       

August 8 at 6:30 pm.  All church officers and committee 

chairs are encouraged to attend.  All are welcome to        

attend.  If you have something you would like to add to the 

agenda, please let Elizabeth Williams or Cindy Kite know in 

advance. 

We want to get our nursery staffed again 

during Sunday morning worship services.  

This is a much needed ministry for our folks 

and for visitors.  Please read the article in 

the August newsletter.  There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer 

or talk with Julie Ritchie.  Please sign up for one Sunday a 

month or even one Sunday every other month!! 

There will be an SPPRC meeting on Monday, August 15 at 

6:30 pm.  Please let Jane Elkins know if you can not make 

the meeting. 

Missions will be collecting shoes for South 

River Elem. thru Labor Day. They also need 

boys and girls clothing (athletic type pants, 

shorts, t-shirts or sweatshirts) size 5T - 10.   

Kingsway Ministries is in need of men’s and women’s 

shampoo, deodorant, throw away razors, shaving cream 

or monetary donations to purchase these items.  There will 

be a basket in the foyer to collect these items. 

“Dog Days of Summer” will be the theme 

for August.  Bring  or email pictures of your 

dog (or other pet) to be put up in the foyer 

for all to see!  Please put the dog’s and   

owner’s names on the photo.  You can   

email them to Cindy Kite at 

office.bethany@gmail.com and she’ll print and hang them 

in the foyer.  Check out the ones already up! 

Sunday, August 21 will be Youth Sunday!  Our BUMS and 

BUM chaperones will share their adventures from the            

summer mission trip to North Carolina.  They will lead the 

entire service.  Come out to support our youth … the               

future of Bethany! 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Bill Kile, Garrett Roller, Tom & Jan Gorden 

Extended Family: niece of Tom Gorden, Scott - nephew of 

Diana Eicher, Austin Bowers - friend of Mark Dunsmore, 

sister of Jim Miller, mother of Tara Stroop, Marilyn - friend 

of Jan Peterson, friends of Tara Stroop 

Happy Birthday to … 

9th - Jim Peterson 

10th - Julie Ritchie 

11th - Scott Williams & Christian Michael 

13th - Don Truslow 
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Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill                  

Coffee Shop at Valley Pike on Thurs-

day, August 11 from 9:30 am - 12 pm.  

Feel free to stop by to talk about family, 

football, life’s big questions, or even the 

weather outside.  Pastor Blaine wants to listen and 

get to know you and be intentional about our                  

community.  So come out and have a cup of coffee or 

tea with the pastor.  He will also be there on Thursday, 

August 18 from 3-5 pm. 
.Did you say homemade ice cream?!?  Make 

plans to attend our Annual Ice Cream Social 

on Sunday, August 21 at 5:30 pm under the 

trees.  Hotdogs, buns and drinks will be                 

provided.  If you can provide homemade ice 

cream, please sign up in the foyer.  All others are 

asked to bring a dish or dessert to share will all.  And 

don’t forget your lawn chairs.  There will be a bouncy 

slide for the kids!   You know this is the social event of 

the summer!  You don’t want to miss it!! 


